
Kahu Camp, Lakewood Lodge
Monday 3-Wednesday 5 April 2023

Here is some important information about camp.  Please come and talk us if you
have any questions.

● Lakewood Lodge has been booked
● Our goal is to take all Kahu tamariki to camp
● Camp is booked for Term 1, Monday 3-Wednesday 5 April 2023
● All permission slips should now be at school.
● There are fantastic activities: kayaking, horse riding and an amazing flying fox
● Our tamariki learn amazing skills and have a fantastic time at camp
● Safety is of the utmost importance
● The cost includes using trained instructors, travel, accommodation and kai
● The actual cost per child is approximately $320
● All children need to pay $120.

$60 should be paid by 3 March and the final $60 by Friday 24 March.
Please come and speak with fee if meeting this deadline will be difficult

● We will need some parent helpers- you can get an application form/police
vetting form from Fiona McAree in the office. The final date to apply is Monday
27 February.  If you do not give the identification required, your police vetting
will not be processed, which means that you will not be able to be a parent
helper

● All helpers will be police vetted
● BMPS will inform the parents who have been selected
● BMPS will inform the parents who we are not able to take on camp
● If any parents have questions, speak with your child’s class teacher or with Fee
● Soon there will be a gear list and medical form sent home. Please ensure that

the medical form is completed correctly including the name and contact number
for your child’s doctor

● The next parent meeting will be with the parent helpers who we are taking on
camp

● If you have any questions, please come and speak with us :)

Nga mihi nui for your support.

Fiona McAree-Ngaau



Tumuaki/Principal


